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To the UWW Bureau, National Federations, Athletes, Coaches, Referees, Commissions Members and 
UWW staff 
 
 
Corsier-sur-Vevey, 15 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Wrestling Family, 
 
We are navigating through uncertain times due to the spread of COVID-19 / Coronavirus. This health crisis is 
impacting the whole sports landscape, including wrestling – with events and training camps being cancelled. 
A already communicated before, UWW is closely monitoring this situation and will always make sure our 
athletes and coaches stay safe and healthy.  
 
While we adapt to this new environment in the best possible way, we must at the same time be looking towards 
the future and planning our longer-term steps. And this we can only do with the input of all of you - National 
Federations, Athletes, Coaches and many other key stakeholders. 
 
We want to hear from you, to get your opinions about where UWW and Wrestling can and should improve, and 
what you believe to be the future direction of our sport.  
 
In the coming weeks, you will therefore receive a short survey in which you can give your insights and opinions 
on various important topics. As we want your honest and open feed-back, the survey process will be managed 
by an external company (Burson Cohn & Wolfe) and all answers will be kept confidential with only aggregated 
results submitted to UWW. You will be contacted directly by the company and answer back to them.  
 
I very much look forward to hearing your thoughts and together, start building the roadmap for our future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Nenad Lalovic 
UWW President 
IOC Executive Board Member 


